
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

EXECUTIVE

HELD ON 19 MARCH 2007


EX.060/07

unreasonable and unreasonably persistent complaints policy
(Key Decision)

Portfolio – Finance and Performance Management

Subject Matter - The Head of Policy and Performance Services submitted Report PPP.12/07 including the draft Unreasonable and Unreasonably Persistent Complaints Policy.  The Policy had been developed based on good practice from other local authorities and guidance notes from the Local Government Ombudsman.

The Head of Policy and Performance Services advised that the Council is committed to providing responsive and accessible services including dealing with genuine enquiries, requests for information and complaints appropriately and in a timely manner.  However, there is a need to ensure that time is not misused and public money is not misspent pursuing unreasonable or unreasonably persistent complaints.  There is also a need to ensure that Council staff and Councillors are protected from unacceptable behaviour.

Summary of options rejected - None

DECISION

1.  That the draft Policy be welcomed and approved as the basis for consultation

2.  
That the draft Unreasonable and Unreasonably Persistent Complaints Policy be referred to the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee for consultation.

Reasons for Decision - To consult on the draft Unreasonable and Unreasonably Persistent Complaints Policy.
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